
Printed on: 05/08/2024 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/08/2024  15:55:182024/3063/T OBJ Wendy Levitt I object to the felling of this outstandingly beautiful tree which I overlook directly from my house. A haven for 

birds, bees and squirrels, it contributes substantially to the corridor of gardens between Edis Street and 

Princess Road - a rare environmental amenity at this time of threat from climate change. it also significantly 

reduces overlooking between houses built so closely together.

The notification of its felling comes very soon after the earlier notification which Camden overturned in 

November 2023, not finding it to be contributing to significant  cracking. 

I would like to know how much the situation has changed in that period of time and why the usual methods of 

remedying any cracking seem not been tried.

04/08/2024  18:13:172024/3063/T OBJ K  Siva I object to the removal of this tree. Removing this tree would considerably change the privacy screen between 

my house (35 Princess) and the houses on Edis Street. Since the fig tree was removed, the Acer is even more 

important as a green corridor running through our neighbourhood.

02/08/2024  17:39:222024/3063/T COMMNT Daniel J Stillit Hello,

My family and I live at 39 Princess Road and our house partially faces this beautiful tree. It should not be 

destroyed on environmental grounds and for the terrible impact it will have on us. In particular my daughter, 

Sophie-Blaise, who has a chronic illness (under the care of UCLH), spends much time in the shade of this 

tree.  There is a shortage of trees in the vicinity and the TPO should be respected. 

Thank you. 

Daniel Stillit and family
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